
 
 

 

 
Tennant Company’s Rebuilt Program for the 1.6L GM Engine 

 
 

Tennant announced the discontinuation of the GM 1.6L GM engine in 2013 and now is no longer able to 
source replacement engines. However, Northern Power Product Inc. (NPPI) can provide you 1.6L GM rebuilt 
engines. Here is how the program works: 
 

• Order Process: Contact NPPI by calling 651-452-8900. Ask for parts or press 2 during the recording 
to order part number 372862. 

 
• Lead time: NPPI’s lead time is expected to be two to four weeks from the time the customer places 

the order to when the engine ships from NPPI. Transit time is not included in the lead time estimate. 
 

• Price*: NPPI’s current price for the rebuilt engine is $8,900; however, you can receive up to $3,000 
for your original engine provided it is received by NPPI in rebuildable condition. Use the rack of the 
rebuilt engine to ship the original engine to NPPI. You are responsible for all freight charges. 

 
• Warranty: NPPI is providing a 90-day warranty for the rebuilt engines. 

 
• Service: Tennant service technicians can provide service for rebuilt engines. The customer will be 

billed at their normal rate. 
 

• Rebuilt engine installation: You can install the rebuilt engine, or a Tennant service technician can 
provide this service at the standard installation price structure.  

 
• Tennant Contacts 

o Please contact your Tennant sales representative or service technician if you have any 
questions. 

 
*Subject to change. Please contact Northern Power Product Inc. for up-to-date pricing information. 
 


